

County Clerk <coclerk@marshallcountyillinois.com>

Resignation from Marshall County Board

2 messages

Debbie <debbiedaykin@hotmail.com>
To: Gary Kroeschen <62mcbc@gmail.com> Cc: County Clerk <coclerk@marshallcountyillinois.com>

April 21, 2021

Dear Gary and members of the Marshall County Board,

I am submitting my resignation from the Marshall County Board as I have sold my home and property in Marshall County. By the end of this summer I will be establishing residency in lowa. I have enjoyed my time on the Board and getting to know my fellow members and the strengths they contribute to our County. I have also come to greatly appreciate the people who work daily in our County offices and their dedication to their duties and the people they serve.

Sincerely,

Debbie Daykin

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Tablet

County Clerk <coclerk@marshallcountyillinois.com> To: Debbie <debbiedaykin@hotmail.com>

Thank you Debbie! I have enjoyed working with you! Stay in touch! [Quoted text hidden]

> Office of the County Clerk 122 N. Prairie P.O. Box 328 Lacon, IL 61540-0328 Phone: (309) 246-6325 Fax: (309) 246-3667

Thu, Apr 22, 2021 at 12:51 PM

APR 22 2021

MARSHALL COUNTY CLERK/RECORDER



County Board of Marshall County, Illinois

COUNTY COURTHOUSE • P.O. BOX 328 • LACON, ILLINOIS 61540-0328 PHONE (309) 246-6325 • FAX (309) 246-3667

April 22, 2021

Republican Chairman

Charles Owens 520 Wirt St. Henry, IL 61537

Re: County Board District #1 Vacancy

I am writing this letter regarding Debbie Daykin's resignation on County Board District #1 effective April 22, 2021. I will have this on the May 13th County Board meeting through zoom for the board to accept the resignation. I will be in search of a Republican County Board District #1 Member. I have 60 days to fulfill this position.

If you have any questions, please contact my cell at 309-370-5549.

Sincerely,

Gary Kroeschen

Marshall County Board Chairman

Gary Krowshen